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From: Christopher Smith (Planning)

Sent: 22 April 2025 11:24

To: Planning

Subject: FW: 100 Avenue Road 2025/0852/P

            

                  

          

-----Original Message-----

From: Christopher Smith <Christopher.Smith@camden.gov.uk> 

Sent: 16 April 2025 10:40

To: jean manthorpe <jeanpmanthorpe@gmail.com>; Christopher Smith (Planning)

                                   

Subject: RE: 100 Avenue Road 2025/0852/P

                            

 

        

-----Original Message-----

From: jean manthorpe                            

                          

To: Christopher Smith <Christopher.Smith@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: 100 Avenue Road 2025/0852/P

                                                                                         

                                                

                                                                                                              

                                                                                                  

Christopher,

I am writing about the development at Swiss Cottage. I have long objected to this because it will be such a huge

building in Swiss Cottage and it will cast a huge shadow, physically and mentally over the whole area especially the

Play Area.

The objections from people who live in the area have been ignored. I see that the play area is being updated -

always a sure sign that Camden Council are about to cause havoc in an area. Already it is difficult to access the

Sports Centre and Library.

I will say, as a last word, that the buildings are not too tall and ugly and that the public transport isn’t too disruptive.

Jean Manthorpe

(Council tax payer for 51 years)


